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Please read below a letter to our CAFOD representative Linda Heneghan. Please support!
It is with great sadness that in my first correspondence with you as the new director of CAFOD, I find it necessary to write to you about the emergency in Mozambique, Zimbabwe and Malawi caused by Cyclone Idai. The more we see and hear of the destruction caused, the more shocking the impact on the lives of children, women and men.
We know that the Catholic community will want to respond. The Church and our local experts in the Southern Africa region are already responding but desperately need your support. If you are able to hold a second collection, your gifts will help families who have lost everything. Knowing they are not alone, will give people hope.
Vital humanitarian aid is needed for the millions of people made homeless and our priority is to reach the most vulnerable with food and clean water, basic shelter and hygiene kits.
The scale of the crisis is such that the Disaster Emergency Committee, of which CAFOD is a member, has launched a full-scale humanitarian appeal. You can read more about our Cyclone Idai Appeal here.
We are so thankful for your support of our recent Family Fast Day, which we rely on for our planned projects over the next year around the world. We don’t make this request lightly, but the situation is so urgent, we are suggesting a second collection on the weekend of the 30/31st March or 6/7th April after Masses.
Your parish’s response

•	Pray for the people affected by the Cyclone
•	We have sent a version of this email to your CAFOD parish priest
•	Download a poster
•	Announcement for your parish bulletin, please see below
•	Collection envelopes for those wishing to Gift Aid can be ordered on our website, or by calling us on 0300 011 5680. These will be sent to you as soon as possible.
•	Read more about the Cyclone Idai appeal and download resources
Most of all, I ask you please to keep the people of Mozambique, Zimbabwe and Malawi in your prayers.

Yours in Christ,
Christine Allen
Director of CAFOD

